
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 

 

To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:   Theresa O´Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Date:   January 15, 2019 

Re:   Secondary Calculators 

 

I am requesting to be placed on the agenda of the January 21, 2020 Curriculum 
Committee meeting to provide the Board of Education with a recommendation to purchase 
Texas Instruments TI-84 Plus calculators for our secondary schools. We would like to 
purchase 60 calculators for the math departments to provide additional classrooms with 
updated calculators. 
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